
P Cross <thepcrosses@gmail.com>

Receipt of your February 7 letter
1 message

Tim Moran <tmoran@bigcanoepoa.org> Mon, Feb 13, 2023 at 2:24 PM
To: P Cross <thepcrosses@gmail.com>

Good afternoon Patricia,
The POA Board received your letter dated February 7 regarding accounting irregularities.
As with prior allegations, we take this very seriously and will review the documentation provided.

Sincerely,

Tim Moran
President
BCPOA Board of Directors
www.bigcanoepoa.org
10586 Big Canoe | Big Canoe, GA 30143
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